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Greeting to 6th KU-KITCH Participants 
 The 6th KU-KITECH International Symposium on Bulk Metallic Glasses and Advanced 
Materials will be held at 100th Anniversary Memorial Hall, Kumamoto University, 
Kumamoto, Japan from September 14th to 15th, 2010. 

We would invite all participants to exchange new research achievements within bulk 
metallic glasses and advanced materials such as magnesium alloys, as well as to seek to 
establish international cooperation. We hope that this symposium will provide a valuable 
forum to highlight current and future multidisciplinary research and application of Bulk 
Metallic Glasses and Advanced Materials.  
 We would like to welcome all of you as distinguished guests of this special event. We look 
forward to meeting you at the symposium in Kumamoto.   
 
Presentation 
  The official language of the symposium is English. Oral presentations are limited to invited 
speakers only. General participants are invited to make a poster presentation. The committee 
will select best posters (only for students) and award the winners with certificates and a small 
gift. 
 
Submission of poster session 
  The abstract book will be published. You need prepare abstract in accordance with the 
required format (Please access to the conference web page). The all abstracts should be 
submitted to the secretariat via submission page of abstract before August 20.  
 
Registration 
  Registration is required for the participants before August 20. Web Registration is available.  

 Regular Student 
Oversea 35,000 Yen 30,000 Yen 

Domestic 15,000 Yen 10,000 Yen 
Registration fee includes admission to all technical sessions, an abstract book, coffee breaks, 
lunches, banquet, and a conference package. Accommodation fee is included only in the 
oversea registration fees (Regular and Student). It should be paid in cash (Japanese Yen only) 
at the registration desk before the symposium starts.   
 
Secretariat 
Ms. Tomoko Matsumoto 
E-mail: shinko@msre.kumamoto-u.ac.jp 
Department of Materials Science and Engineering, Graduate School of Science and 
Technology,  Kumamoto University, 2-39-1 Kurokami, Kumamoto 860-8555, Japan  


